
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given by the Board of Education of Glenbard Township High 

School District 87 in the County of DuPage, State of Illinois, that a tentative budget for 

said school district for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2023 will be on file and 

conveniently available for public inspection in this school district at the District 

Administrative Center, 596 Crescent Boulevard, Glen Ellyn, Illinois, after 8:00 a.m. on 

the 15th day of August, 2023.  A copy will also be available for viewing on the District’s 

web site at https://www.glenbard87.org/finance-publications/. 

 

 Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on said budget will be held at 7:00 

p.m. on the 18th day of September 2023 in this school district at the District 

Administrative Center, 596 Crescent Boulevard, Glen Ellyn, Illinois, in the County of 

DuPage, State of Illinois. 

 

By Donna Gastel 

 Secretary 

 Board of Education 

 Glenbard Township High School 

 District 87 

 


